

10th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I have taken the decision to move Sports Day until May 23rd 2025.

Many schools have their sports day in September and I thought this would be an excellent start to the year, however, having it so close to the start of term may have been unsettling for our younger members of the school. In May, our younger children will be more settled and it will be a wonderful event to end the half term with. Delaying the event will also give me time to further consider the safeguarding of the children and the gate situation which caused upset in July.

I would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused and if you would like to discuss this with me further, please contact the office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Fiona Hayes

Head of School

Telephone: (01628) 626958

Email: office@courthousejunior.co.uk Website: www.courthousejunior.co.uk